
From: Peter Beardsell  
Sent: 24 October 2023 10:08 
To: Nick Bell  
Cc: Geoff May 
Subject: 32 Steele's Rd 
 
Dear Nick, 
 
Re: 32 Steele’s Road, Application No. 2023/451/T 
 
We hope we’re not too late with our concern. If the willow tree in question is 
dangerous, then of course it should be felled. But if it's not, felling it to the 
ground seems rather like killing off an old person. Is there no gentler solution? 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peter Beardsell 
Eton CAAC 
 
 


